
Announcements May 11, 2015 

 Do you have a teacher you would like to nominate for teacher of the 
month? Go online to the KHS website, click on the link "about us" and 
nominate a teacher near you today! 

 Interested in running Cross Country next fall? Come to the informational 
meeting on Thursday, May 14 at 5pm in the New Commons. See Mrs. 
Smith in the gym if you have any questions. 

 Junior, sophomore and Freshman Portfolios are due no later than 
Friday May 15th by 4:00pm. Students should bring them to the Art 
Room by the end of the day 

 The Honors Academy will meet on Tuesday the 19th in the art room 
following the completion of the 2nd block exam. Your portfolios will be 
returned at that time and summer information handed out. 

 Students, yearbooks will be distributed Tuesday afterwards day for 
seniors and during lunch for underclassman. If you owe any money you 
will not get your book until it is paid to Mrs. Rado. Also there are some 
extras if you want to buy you need to have 90$, and they are first come 
first serve! 


